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Plug & Cutting Conference Has Been
Rescheduled

Chris Beytes

You'll recall that AmericanHort wisely cancelled their Plug & Cutting Conference, which was scheduled to begin
Monday, September 17, in Charlotte, North Carolina, when Hurricane Florence raised her ugly head and threatened
the region.

Now you can put it back on your calendar: September 4-6, 2019, in the same venue, the Embassy Suites in
Charlotte. The Production Tour stops on September 4 will be at the same venues: Metrolina Greenhouses, a family-
owned wholesale plant and services company with the largest single-site heated greenhouse in the United States,
and Rockwell Farms, a family-owned and operated commercial greenhouse with 36 acres of environmentally
controlled greenhouse space. The educational sessions and trade show will be held on September 5-6.

The new info will be online in January, so continue to check their website, americanhort.org, for the latest details. GT



